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Room 1403, World-Wide House, 19 Des Voeux Road Central, Hong Kong.
Tel: 2826 0111 Fax: 2845 2521

By fax (2869 6794) and post

30 March 2010

Panel on Environmental Affairs
Subcommittee on Combating Fly-tipping
c/o Legislative Council Secretariat

3/F, Citibank Tower

3 Garden Road

Central

Hong Kong

Attn.: Mr. Franco Kwong

Dear Mr. Kwong

Panel on Environmental Affairs
Subcommittee on Combating Fly-tipping

We thank you for your email of 11 March inviting our Association to exchange views
with the Subcommittee on combating fly-tipping activities.

We are pleased to note the progress made by the Administration in combating illegal land
filling and fly-tipping activities as reported in the EPD’s paper CB(1) 1026/09-10(01). We
have also requested our members to make it clear to their contractors that they must

follow the legislation for depositing construction and demolition materials.

Please note that we shall not be coming to the meeting on 13 April.

Yours sincerely

Louis Loong
Secretary General






